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Drug Shortage Guidance

Due to supply chain issues, hospitals, clinics, and other healthcare facilities may experience
shortages of drugs necessary to care for patients. The Board of Pharmacy has developed a
guidance document to assist licensees in obtaining drugs that may not be commercially
available from manufacturers or wholesalers from Ohio-licensed outsourcing facilities. This
guidance can be accessed by visiting: www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/DrugShortage.
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